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7:30 Meeting is opened.
Present are Ed Rowehl and Don Phelps, Selectmen, M. Henley, AA.

Phil Dwight in with recommendations of the Antrim Landfall Study
Committee:

A--The BOS should explore with town's attorney about the legality
of withdrawing from the district and Antrim's responsibility for
closure costs of the landfill.

B--The BOS should get the new contract squared away before March
$0 that Town Meeting may vote on it.

C-~The BOS should continue to keep the Committee informed of
progress on the above, and members are willing to sit on a
negotiation team if needed.

Phil also remind the Board that there was a nonbinding resoclution
that a public hearing be held before any new employees be hired
by the town. He recommends that the AA position be kept vacant
until March, and that the Town Meeting vote on the issue of
maintaining a full staff at Town Hall.

Attorney John Cronin of Bennington recommended the BOS send a
letter to the USPS in reference to the unsuitability of the Post
Cffice serving Bennington patrons, i.e. increased traffic.

B:10 Maurice Foster in for his appointment.
Don Phelps moved to go into executive session in accordance with

RSA 91-A to discuss a personnel issue, Ed Rowehl seconded, so
voted.

8:25 Don Phelps moved out of executive session, Ed Rowehl
seconded, so voted. No information.

Don Phelps moved the minutes of October 29, so voted.

Ed Rowehl reported on the recent activities of the Planning
Board.

The Selectmen approved the wording of a Breezy Point Road Winter
Maintenance contract.

Discussion of the ramifications of noncompliance with flood plain
management regulations.

Helene Newbold will be asked in to a Selectmen's Meeting to
discuss sitting on the ZBA as an alternate.

A letter will be sent to Peter Lamb thanking him for his work on
MeetingHouse Hill Road.

The BOS agreed tentatively to reschedule the Dec 24 meeting to
Dec 26 and the Dec 31 meeting to Jan 2. Additionally, to close
Town Hall Dec 24 and Dec 26 and open it Dec 28 and Jan 4.

Sgt. Gagnon in with weekly report.



9:30 Don Phelps moved to adjourn, Ed Rowehl second, so voted.



